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September 2020 Newsletter 
 

Ocean Cliff PAC 
PAC Email Address: pac.oceancliff@gmail.com 
Hot Lunch Email: oceancliffhotlunch@gmail.com 
 

Dear Ocean Cliff families, 

As we head into the brave new world of “COVID safe learning” 
PAC’s across the district are readjusting to a new way of 
operating, at least for the foreseeable future.   Gone will be large, 
social, in-person fundraisers and PAC hosted events for the 
students.  We will all have to discover new ways to support our 
school.   

Our last PAC meeting was held on March 6 and had the world 
gone according to plan a new PAC Executive would have been 
voted into place in May for this new school year.  So with only a 
few months delay, we will be resuming the schedule with 
elections to be held at the October meeting.    

If you are interested in getting involved with the PAC, this would 
be a great year to do it.  Having less to oversee will give 
interested parents a gentle introduction to the structure and 
business of the PAC and the current executive will be on hand to 
help transition the new team into their roles. 

Please join us at the September meeting to learn more, ask 
questions and meet new and returning parents 

Glenna Owen (President), Sara Deyo(Vice-President), Ashley Leite 
(Secretary), Sarah Imrie (Treasurer) 

 

Highlights 
Share your “GOALS” this Friday 
New challenges are ahead this year; share your goals with the 
PAC, your friends and your teachers heading into this school 
year.  Have your pen handy and find one of the giant letters 
posted up at the school on Friday and tell us in a few words (or 
even one word) a goal you want to focus on this year.  
Remember to socially distance.  

Shopping = Support 
Here are our ongoing fundraisers to remember this school year: 

Mabel’s Labels  
Say goodbye to lost and found items and hello to organisation when you 
label all your kid’s new school supplies and school clothes.  We get a portion 
of every purchase you make. 

Remember to click the “Support a Fundraiser” tab and search Ocean Cliff before checking out. 
Cobs Bread (Ocean Park location)  

next time you pop in for fresh baked goodies, remember to say “I’m an Ocean 
Cliff Parent” and a portion of each purchase comes back to support our school. 

 
Hot Lunch Program (MunchaLunch) we will be looking at a later start date this year as we allow 
room for the transition back to school and to build health and safety protocols into our program.  
We will update seasoned OC parents and support new parents in joining us 
as soon as we are able. Any parents interested in volunteering with this 
program please get in touch at oceancliffhotlunch@gmail.com our program 
only succeeds when we all get involved.  

 
Coming Up 

September 24 
First PAC Meeting  
8:45, Upper playing field  
Remember your chair & coffee 

September 28 
Professional Development Day 
No student attendance 

October 9 
PAC Annual General Meeting  
location TBD 
Elections to be held 
 

How You Can Help 
Every year Ocean Cliff parents 
and care givers generously 
support this school and all its 
students. Here’s how you can 
help lead the way this year: 

PAC Executive Vacancies 

President, Vice-President, 
Secretary, Treasurer DPAC 
Rep. 

Stay in the know! 
Visit the OC School website 
~ In the parent tab find 
information and meeting 
minutes from the PAC 

OC PAC Facebook Page 
www.facebook.com/ocepac 

 

 


